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From: registrar
Sent: June 27, 2017 2:55 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-04-17 9:44 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Kevin Houf 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Why after all of the adjustments the government of Ontario has gone through to relieve monetary 
stress on residents (a large part of which is the "delivery fee") would you even consider granting them 
a rate hike.  If they need more money tell them to cut the CEO's and other top executive's salaries.  I 
feel this is an unnecessary and tactless grab for cash when Ontarians are already paying some of, if 
not the highest energy costs in Canada. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




